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Thursday 14th September 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome to St Michael’s Nursery, we hope you have had a Fantastic summer. The 
children have all made a great start to their time with us, and we are delighted to 
have them join us. We are really proud of how they have adapted to the new 
routines and setting so far. 
 
What to bring to Nursery: 
 

● Water bottle. 
● Hat (if the weather remains hot). 
● Coat/jacket.  
● Change of clothes (with their name on the bag).  

 
 
General reminders:  
 
No snacks, toys or jewellery should be brought to school please. 
 
Please bring in a bag with a complete change of clothes that can be left here with 
us on their pegs.  
 
Please make sure everything is labelled clearly with your child's name.  
 
Dietary Requirements – If your child has any dietary requirements e.g.no milk or 
allergies etc, it is essential that you have informed the school via email and also your 
child’s class teacher.  
Please also note that we are a nut-free school. We supply the children with fruit at 
snack time and also milk later on in the day. So please do not send in any snacks 
with your child.  
 
Communication – We love to chat to you about your wonderful children and to let 
you know how they’re getting on; however, at the end of the school day staff must 
prioritise safely dismissing children to their parents and carers first. Communication 
should be sent via email to the school office. Any messages will be passed onto the 
teacher and if necessary, they will call you to discuss at the end of the day.  
 
Tapestry – Over the coming weeks you will receive an email requiring you to sign 
up for Tapestry. This is a secure database where we record all of the fantastic things 
your children get up to at school. More information on this will be sent out soon in a 
separate letter. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr Williams  

 

http://www.stmichaelsn6.com/

